
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Title: Potential Regulatory Guidance Endorsing International Electrotechnical Commission (IEC)
Standards for Software Development

August 29, 2019, 01:00 PM to 05:00 PMDate(s) and Time(s):

Location: NRC One White Flint North, 08 B04
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD

Category: This is a Category 2 meeting. The public is invited to participate in this meeting by
discussing regulatory issues with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) at
designated points identified on the agenda.

Purpose: This meeting will discuss the NRC staff's proposed regulatory guidance for the use of IEC
standards (IEC 60880 and IEC 61513) as an acceptable way to meet the requirements
associated with software development for safety systems used in nuclear power plants.

Contact: Paul Kallan
301-415-2809
Paul.Kallan@nrc.gov

Participants: External
Steve Vaughn (NEI), Industry
Representatives
Steve Geier (NEI), Public

Teleconference:
Bridge Number Pass Code
(888) 395-8672 15739



PUBLIC MEETING AGENDA
Potential Regulatory Guidance Endorsing International Electrotechnical Commission (IEC) Standards for Software

Development

August 29, 2019, 01:00 PM to 05:00 PM

NRC One White Flint North, 08 B04
11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD



The time of the meeting is local to the jurisdiction where the meeting is being held.

The NRC provides reasonable accommodation to individuals with disabilities where appropriate. If reasonable
accommodation is needed to participate in this meeting, or if a meeting notice, transcript, or other information
from this meeting is needed in another format (e.g., Braille, large print), please notify the NRC meeting contact.
Determinations on requests for reasonable accommodation will be made on a case-by-case basis.

ADAMS Accession Number: ML19241A452
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Office NRR/DE/EICA
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https://www.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg?do=details&Code=20190779Link to meeting details:

Commission's Policy Statement on "Enhancing Public Participation in NRC Meetings"
67 Federal Register 36920, May 28, 2002
The policy statement may be found on the NRC website
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/policy/67fr36920.html




